
 

 

DATE:  September 15, 2016 
 
TO:  Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk 
 
FROM:  Anne Hollady, Golf Advisory Board Secretary 
 
SUBJECT: ATTENDANCE REPORT – ANGELA CURTIN 
 
<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
 
In accordance with your request, I am submitting the following attendance record: 
 

   GOLF ADVISORY BOARD 
 

   Angela Curtin 
 
   Attendance computed from September 10, 2013 through September 14, 2016. 
 
     Meetings Held:  37 
     Meetings Attended:  30 
     % Meetings Attended:  81% 
 
   
  If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 954-786-4191 or via email at  
  anne.hollady@copbfl.com 
 


